STATE OF MISSISSIPPI

COUNTY OF COPIAH

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS

 
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Supervisors of Copiah County, Mississippi, will receive written sealed bids in its offices in the Copiah County Courthouse, 100 Caldwell Drive, Hazlehurst, Mississippi, until 10:00 o’clock A.M., on Monday, the 1st day of June, 2015, with bids to be opened shortly thereafter, for the financing, or lease-purchase financing of three (3) new 2016 Freightliner M2 dump trucks. 


Said bids shall be in accordance with or equal to the Instructions to Bidders on file in the Office of the County Administrator in the Copiah County Courthouse, Hazlehurst, Mississippi.  Copies of the Instructions to Bidders may be obtained at no charge by contacting the County Purchase Clerk at 601-894-1858.


The Board, acting under authority of §31-7-13, Mississippi Code of 1972, Annotated, reserves the right to reject any and all bids.


Published by order of the Board of Supervisors of Copiah County, Mississippi, dated the 1st day of May, 2015.

Steve Amos, Clerk for the Board of Supervisors,

Copiah County, Mississippi






By: ____Ronnie Barlow________D.C.
[Seal]

Publish:
May 6, 2015

May 13, 2015
